
Reappointment of Jonathan Hall QC as
Independent Reviewer

News story

Jonathan Hall QC has been appointed to a further 3 year term as the
Independent Reviewer of Terrorism Legislation.

Following a successful first term of appointment, the Independent Reviewer of
Terrorism Legislation, Jonathan Hall QC, has been reappointed for a further
term of 3 years from 23 May 2022 until 22 May 2025, in line with the
Governance Code on Public Appointments.

Jonathan Hall was first appointed to the role in 2019.
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